Feedback requested for Long Course Weekend

Last weekend the Long Course Weekend was held in Pembrokeshire.  This is a major event, which celebrated its 10th Anniversary last weekend.

As part of any major event we would welcome your feedback in order to fully review the impact etc.

This year road closures were introduced on the Saturday and Sunday
 
I would welcome your feedback on the following but not specific, I would welcome all comments
 
1.       Road Closures 
2.       General Traffic management
3.       Parking Issues
4.       Community Impact
5.       Public liaison pre event
6.       Public perception of event pre and post event
7.       Overall impact on your community listing positive and negatives
8.       Future improvements
9.       General observations
 
We will be holding a debrief with the organiser so your comments would be fed back in. 
 
Please respond to streetcare@pembrokeshire.gov.uk by 2nd August 2019
 
Regards
 
Marc Owen
[bookmark: _GoBack]Streetcare and Parking Manager
